
Woolpit Primary Academy   

 

Six weeks seem to have flown by and everyone is       

excited to be back. We are all looking forward a to a 

fantastic year, where Woolpit school continues to 

grow and  flourish– with the help of our fantastic 

pupils! 

  We have three new additions to the school. Our 

Silkie chicks, hatched last term, have moved in this 

week. Their run is a temporary one, whilst I chicken

-proof the area by the Year 5 and 6 building. De-

spite looking a little (whispered voice) ugly, they are 

very friendly and I’m sure Year 6 will enjoy helping 

to look after them.  

  We are looking to improve our school website. It 

would be helpful to know how the site could be 

more useful, as I am aware that it is limited. Take a 

look and let the office know.                             

https://www.woolpitprimary.net/  

  Lots of notices this week– I look forward to              

reporting on the activities and achievements of the 

children in next week’s letter.  

Curriculum letters will be sent out and available on 

the website next week. 

Have a good weekend and week ahead, 

Jen Carlyle 

WELCOME BACK! 

Next week’s dates for the diary  

Monday 

Year 3 Music lessons start 

No Homework club 

Tuesday  FoWs meeting The Bull at 7.30pm– all          

welcome 

Wednesday 

Year 4 music lessons start 

Thursday  

Photography Club plea! 

The children are keen to take part in a photography 

club in school but we are very short of digital    

cameras. If anyone has an old digital camera– even 

if the charging lead is missing– we would be very, 

very happy to receive them! 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We have a parent governor vacancy and would like 

to fill it! Our governors are a friendly and sup-

portive group who work hard to support in the de-

velopment of our school. Further details will be 

coming home next week.  

P.E Kit 

Please could all children bring their P.E Kits in on 

Monday, next week. P.E Kits should follow school 

uniform policy. Please remember to include a 

change of socks and to name everything! Children 

with earrings should be able to remove them.  

Water bottles  

Please could you ensure that all children bring a 

water bottle to school each day. We suggest that 

the bottle is bought in on a Monday and can be 

sent home on Friday for a thorough wash. Children 

can fill their water bottles in school. Water only, 

please– juice and sugary drinks are not allowed. 

Snack 

This year we will be having a real push on healthy 

eating and so I’d like to ask that children bring in 

healthy snacks– fruit, vegetables or a cereal bar 

only. I am talking to the kitchen about healthier hot 

tuck.  

Careers Afternoon 

We are organising a Year 5 and Year 6 careers afternoon on Friday 28th September. if you would be able to come 

into school and talk about your job then please contact the school office.  


